Dear Eating Smart ● Being Active Participant,

This letter is to inform you that some of the information that you provide on the Eating Smart ● Being Active surveys will be used by (insert university/organization name) for research purposes.  This research poses no risks or benefits to Eating Smart ● Being Active participants.  Your confidentiality will be protected at all times.

The survey that you fill out upon enrollment and completion of the Eating Smart ● Being Active will be entered into a database. Researchers may also contact you after completion for follow-up research purposes. In order to protect your confidentiality, your name and contact information will be removed before the information is shared with our research project.  The surveys that you fill out will remain in a locked file cabinet in the Eating Smart ● Being Active program director’s office.  
Any information you contribute will be combined with information from other Eating Smart ● Being Active participants.  When we write about the research and share the results with other researchers, we will write about the combined information we have gathered.  You will not be identified in these written papers.  We may publish the results of this study, but your name and contact information will remain confidential.

If you do not want the information you provide in the surveys to be used for research purposes or for researchers to contact you at a later date, you can contact Eating Smart ● Being Active at the number below to withdraw your participation in this research.  As stated above, there are no risks or benefits involved with this research.  If you have further questions about this study, please contact (insert name of human subjects/IRB contact for the program).

Sincerely,

(Insert name of program leader)
